
 

 

Hi Everyone. 
 

My name is Miss Khatun and I am a SEN Teaching Assistant.  
Over the last term I have been working alongside Mrs Fox in year 

5 which has been a great experience. As part of the school’s SEN 

team I also work closely with our SENCo to ensure that we have 

the relevant support for our vulnerable children by delivering 

interventions across KS2 supporting children’s learning and 

helping them achieve their personalised targets. 

 

I have been at St. Clement’s since 2013 and love the community 

spirit that surrounds the school, children and their families which 

is why I became a Governor in 2014. 

 

Next week is International week – There will be lots to celebrate. 

Children will have the opportunity to explore the different 

cultures we have within our school and share their own heritage. 
We are hoping for lots of fun activities such as food tasting and 

children bringing in cultural clothes to share 

and talk about. 

 

Don’t forget to read the class blogs to find out 

what we are doing. 

Wishing you all a safe and happy weekend! 

 

Miss Khatun, SEN Teaching Assistant 
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So it appears we spoke too soon 

last week regarding our phones.   

 

We would like to again apologise if 

you have had issues contacting 

school as we are still experiencing 

issues.   

 

The issue is being worked on but 

we thank you for your patience 

during this time. 

Telephone 

Issues 

Parking Outside School 

Just a little reminder to make sure you don’t park on the  

zig-zags outside school when dropping off or picking up your 

children. 

 

Can you also be mindful of local residents and not pull up  

in front of or on their drives so that they have 

continual access to their properties. 

 

Thank you everyone for helping to keep  

our children safe and our local residents 

happy. 

School Easter Service 

Thursday 22nd March 

9:15am in the hall 
Songs and readings performed by  
all classes covering Easter and the 

Stations of the Cross. 

 Next Week… 



 

 

 

Humayra Azad - Year 3 - 

Raiyaan Faheem  - Year 3 -  

Mosara Adam - Year 3 -  
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Stay and Play is back! The sessions will return on Wednesday 25th April. Come along, make friends and have 

fun! St Clement's School Hall - 9.00am - 10.00am. Please see Miss Akers for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asma Ibrahim and Ibrahim Adam 

Aydin Siddique and Amira Ali 

Shahd Ahmed and Amarah Khurshid 

Kaif Sarfraz and Miriam Diba 

Samir El hag and Ria Shafiq 

Mina Maged and Eesaa Yasir 

Hamza Minhas and Moussa Guihini 

A’zhari Scrivens and Mina Maged 

Drawing for Talking enables children 

to express, in a visual form, worries and 

issues that may be impacting on them. By 

working with an adult children can find a 

resolution to some of the hurts and 

anxieties they may have.  

 

Miss Akers has now completed the relevant 

training in Drawing and Talking and will 

be offering sessions to help children deal 

and move on from a variety of issues, such 

as; separation, illness/parental illness, 

incarceration, bereavement and other 

traumatic events.  

 

If you would like more information 

regarding this please see Miss Akers. 

Safeguarding 

Last week Reception, and 

Year 1 and Year 2 held a 

special afternoon tea 

assembly.   

 

This assembly was to 

celebrate Mother’s Day and 

the children shared painting, 

poems and songs.   

 

We hope everyone that 

attended enjoyed themselves.  


